

Dear Sir/Madam

I would like to add my objections to those of my neighbours to the above planning applications. Frognal and Arkwright Road are partt of the Redington/Frognal Conservation Area and as such should be protected from the kind of overdevelopment and destruction of trees and wildlife habitat that would result. In addition parking is almost impossible in Frognal at the moment and the building of additional homes in such a crowded space would make matters even worse.

I hope the committee will reject these plans in their entirety.

Yours faithfully Sally Tornow

42 Frognal, NW3 6AG



Dear Sir/Madam,

We own one of the freestanding garages, accessed by private road next to 27a Frognal. Our ownership is registered with the Land Registry. Our family car is kept in the garage. I have been informed by neighbours that there are 2 planning applications that could impact on the value and use of my property. However, we have received no notification from Camden Council of the 2 Planning applications which reference only 29 and 29/33 Arkwright Road. Please can the Planning Officer confirm that the planning applications have no impact on the garages located next to 27c & 27d Frognal as we have not been notified by Camden Council. We are assuming that he building works and the new residential properties will access Arkwright Road and not Frognal given no reference to Frognal in either of the applications.

Best regards

Ashley Potter

Resident of 42 Frognal, Owner of Freestanding Garage (next to 27c & d Frognal)